
October 4, 2017
Greetings BCA Community!

I hope your sales are going well for those tasty Claire's items!  We have
extended our deadline to get your orders and payments in to Tuesday, October
10th.  We will be collecting orders for the remainder of the week and would
prefer them to come in sooner rather than later, but if you really need the extra
time, Tuesday by 6:00pm will be your final chance to get orders and payments
in.  We sincerely appreciate your efforts and support for this fundraiser which
supports the BCA Scholarship fund.  If you have any questions, please contact
me.  Thanks a bunch, and have a great day!

In His Service,
Mrs. Whitaker
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